
Dear, City of Detroit City Council 

            

 

I'm writing this letter in regards to the alley vacation behind my house. I live at 5302 Crane 

Street. I own the lot behind my house, Lot address 8829 Moffat, and I wish to combine the two 

properties. Thieves keep breaking into my garage stealing my things and I'm the only one who 

lives in the immediate area.  There are no extra eyes that can help me curve the dumping and 

stealing.  As of right now the property is wide open for them to do whatever they please.  

 

My contact information is: 

5302 Crane Street  

Detroit Michigan 48213 

Telephone number: (313) 878 1287  

Email: chrischevy70@gmail.com.  

 

Thank You... 

 

mailto:chrischevy70@gmail.com

